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I am pleased to present the Membership Director’s report for 2017 to the Annual General Meeting of 

the Manitoba Psychological Society.  As of March 10, 2017 we have 253 active members, an overall 

increase of 17 members from the previous year.  Of this total number, 185 are Full Members, 6 are 

Distinguished Life Members, 21 are A�liate Members and 41 are Student Members.   In the past year, 

10 psychologists joined as Full Members. Three professionals joined as a�liate members and 10 

students joined MPS.

As of January 12, 2017 the MPS Board approved the motion that Distinguished Life Members will no 

longer be required to pay their yearly membership fee, in recognition for their contributions to our 

professional community.

We were pleased to award Dr. Robert McIlwraith with this year’s Distinguished Life Membership 

Award at the MPS 50th Anniversary Gala on February 24th, 2017 for his many years of service to the 

profession of psychology.

Respectfully submitted,

Jo Ann Unger Ph.D. C. Psych.
MPS Membership Director
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